
     

     
 

 

Call for Applications 

Writing Workshop  

for Ugandan and South Sudanese Early Career Researchers 
on the theme of  

Public Authority In and After Peace 
 

 

Successful applicants will be invited to attend a writing workshop in East Africa from the last week of July 

2019.  They will also receive additional support to facilitate the submission of an article to an international, 

peer-reviewed journal by the end of November 2019. 

 
Applicants must be South Sudanese or Ugandan and will usually have a PhD or equivalent research experience.  

Applicants should not have numerous, previous academic publications.  Applicants must have original empirical 

research in the Social Sciences or Humanities that they hope to write-up into an academic article of approximately 

8,000 words to submit to a reputable, international, peer reviewed journal by the end of November 2019. 

 

 

Applicants should submit the following to  

Dr. Naomi Pendle (N.R.Pendle@lse.ac.uk) & Dr. Grace Akello (Akellograce@hotmail.com)  
by the Friday 21th June 2019: 

 

• An abstract and outline of their proposed article, including details of original research already 

conducted. 

• A statement confirming that: i) they are South Sudanese or Ugandan; and ii) their research complied 

with usual ethical standards. 

• A short curriculum vitae. 

 
Places are limited.  Applicants will be selected by a panel from the University of Juba, the University of Gulu and 

LSE. 

 

 

 

The workshop is being held in partnership with The British Academy, The University of Juba, The 

University of Gulu and The Firoz Lalji Centre for Africa (London School of Economics and Political 

Science).  The writing workshop is funded with support from the British Academy. 
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